
 

 

 
 
 

October 29, 2013 
 

Graham Phipps 
Manager 
Groundwater Management Section 
Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 
Murray Industrial Park, 200 Saulteaux Cr 
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3J 3W3 
 
Dear Mr. Phipps: 
 
Re: Rural Municipality of Argyle – Baldur Wastewater Treatment Lagoon – 

Environment Act Proposal 
  
 The responses from the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) that contained requests for 
additional information regarding the Environment Act Proposal (EAP) for the Rural 
Municipality of Argyle – Baldur Wastewater Treatment Lagoon were forwarded to the 
proponent’s consultant. The consultant was asked to address the comments contained in the 
responses and to provide additional information for the environmental review that is continuing.  
 
 Attached you will find the consultant’s October 8, 2013 letter responding to the 
comments and requests for additional information presented by the TAC. Please review the 
response to determine if your comments and requests for additional information have been 
satisfactorily addressed.  
 
 Your comments, if any, are required not later than three weeks after the date of this letter.  
No response on your part will be assumed to indicate no concern.   
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at (204) 945-2614 or by e-mail at 
Rafiqul.Chowdhury@gov.mb.ca.  

Yours truly, 
 
 
Rafiqul Chowdhury, M.Eng., P.Eng  
Environmental Engineer 
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